
Prairie Heights Preschool, Hanover School District

Enrollment Processes for 2024-2025 School Year

Families with a child that will be 4 years old by October 1, 2024 will apply through

Universal Preschool. https://upk.colorado.gov/

○ Families that are currently enrolled in the 3 year old program need to

apply through UPK by March 28th in order to be automatically placed

in Prairie Heights Preschool. Families will be notified and will have

from April 3-11 to ACCEPT or DECLINE this placement.

After March 28th, ALL families that apply will go through the UPK matching

process like last year.

○ During the matching process, Prairie Heights Preschool will be notified

of matches first and will have the option to accept or decline them.

After that, families will also be notified and have the option to accept

or decline the match.

Once students are officially placed in the Prairie Heights Preschool

Program, families will be contacted by the preschool about district

enrollment processes.

*************************************************************************

Families with a 3 year old on an IEP will need to fill out the UPK application

https://upk.colorado.gov/ and mark that their child has a current IEP. Prairie

Heights Preschool will be notified when the child has been placed with them and

will contact families about district enrollment processes.

All other families with 3 year children will contact Prairie Heights Preschool

directly in regards to applying for the 3 year old preschool program. We are

setting appointments for our May 10th, 3 year old application day.

Jody Moore, Program Director

719-382-1260 ext 430

jmoore@hanoverhornets.org


